
 

YEAR 5 NEWSLETTER 

Week ending 6.12.2019 

 

Christmas Fair 

This Friday, the PTA will be holding their annual Christmas fair at the school from 

5pm to 7:30pm. There will be lots of activities as well as food, drink and an opportunity 

to see the lovely festive videos made by each year group! Carols will be playing in the hall, 

as well as in a number of classrooms including 5K. 

We look forward to seeing you all there. 

Flu Letter Returns 

The flu vaccines will be delivered across the school on Friday the 13th of December. If you 

have not returned your child’s NHS permission slip, please make sure this has been done 

as soon as possible. These still need to be returned even if you would not like your child to 

receive the vaccine. 

Christmas Jumper Day and Christmas Dinner   

Friday 13th December will be a super festive day at The Coppice! We have a Christmas 

jumper day for Save the Children so please make sure your child comes in wearing a 

Christmas jumper or similar festive attire and that they bring in £1.00 to support the 

charity.  

This is also the date of the children’s Christmas dinner. A menu was sent home on Friday 

outlining options. Your orders can be placed online and will need to be completed by Friday 

6th December.     

  Mrs Giles             Miss Gieron             Miss Keogh  
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